
 

Year 2 Homework Letter – Friday 23rd September 2022 
Following on from our Meet the Teacher meeting, if anyone is interested in 

contributing to our gardening project, we are always in need of gardening 
gloves, and this Autumn we will be planting: radish, spinach, mustard, garlic, 

onion and broad beans if you would like to contribute seeds. Many thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
       

        

English 
This week we finished reading ‘Jim and the 
Beanstalk’ and loved the alternative ending. 
We worked in small groups to sequence and 
retell the story. Then we thought about the 
main events of the story and produced a story 
map with pictures and sentences, trying to use 
speech marks, which we learnt about last week. 
 
Maths 
This week we are have been using White Rose to 
consolidate our understanding of 10s and 1s. The 
children were all very confident with their 
understanding of place value. We are 
recognising that  
74 = 7 tens and 4 ones 
74 = 70 + 4 
 
We are now starting to learn our times tables – 
first 2, 5 and 10 and then 3 and 4. 
I would recommend: 
- using the times tables ‘toons’ on Purple Mash 
- Number Rock on YouTube 
- and www.timestables.co.uk  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
 
Harvest Service ar Christ Church: 
Friday 7th October, 9.30am 
Inset Day: Friday 25th November 
Parent and Carer Evenings: 
Monday 28th November – 
Wednesday 30th November. 
Nativity Dress Rehearsal: 
Monday 5th December, 2.00 – 
3.00pm 
Nativity Performances: Tuesday 
6th December – Wednesday 7th 
December. 
 

Homework 
This week, please encourage your child to read 
to an adult or older sibling every day and 
record any comments in their yellow reading 
log.  
 
There is a reading comprehension to complete. 
Some Maths homework on Purple Mash and 
also Spellings – the sheet and the quiz to 
complete online. 
 
 
 
 

Harvest 
This year in partnership with 
Christ Church in the village, we 
will be supporting a local charity 
called ‘Open Hands’. To find out 
more about the charity please click 
on the following link 
https://www.openhandsreigate.co
m. Christ Church PCC would like to 
continue to support Open Hands 
by collecting items of food that can 
be used for their food bank. We 
have received an amazing 
response from parents and 
children previously, so would like 
to operate the collection as we 
have done before, by asking the 
children in each year group to 
collect a specific item. To help us 
support this charity, please could 
you bring in: Tin meat meals, tin 
tuna, fin fruit, baked beans. 
 
Thank you in advance for your 
support.  
 

Have a lovely weekend,  
Mrs Cordey, Miss Murray and Miss Lyndsay – 
Year 2 Team  
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